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Message from the Director

Welcome to Cambridge College Southern California. We are
excited to share with you our third edition of our quarterly letter
newsletter - SoCal Insider. I encourage you to explore and learn
more about our site; news, spotlights, events and the exciting
opportunities to become engaged.

Cambridge College has been a pioneer in adult learning since its
founding in 1971. We continue to be leader’s in providing an
environment that empowers adult learners to build on their life
experiences. As the Regional center Director, I am committed to
providing strong customer service and a positive learning center
that supports and guides our students throughout their degree

programs.
ta Clomons

Courtenay Griffin

Our adjunct faculty member Courtenay
Griffin was honored by the Epilepsy
Center for bringing awareness to epilepsy
and her commitment as a school
participant. Courtenay took her Families
with Special Needs Class to the Epilepsy
Conference held in 2015 at Inland
Regional Center. “I am truly honored to
receive this certificate of appreciation as
a mother of a child with special needs and
one who suffers from a seizure disorder
this cause is very close to my heart.”
congratulations Courtenay to your
commitment and dedication to student
services and community outreach.




Faculty Stories
Presentation to the Chamber of Commerce

On October 8, 2015, Adjunct Professor
Courtenay Griffin, presented Cambridge
College’s educational programs to the Rancho
Cucamonga Chamber of Commerce. Her
presentation highlighted the new MBA program.
The presentation was well received by the
members. With such an engaged audience,
Courtenay was able to field everyone’s
questions. Thank you Courtenay!

Museum of Tolerance Visit

Cambridge College Southern California students
took a trip to the Museum of Tolerance. Courtenay
Griffin and her students had a touching experience
while touring the Holocaust Exhibit. We encourage
you to visit the Museum of Tolerance.

County Schools
Superintendent Ted
Alejandro and our
Director, Rita
Clemons showed
their support for the
San Bernardino
County Schools
Open House and
Book Drive.



Faculty Stories
Faculty Book Release

The Marginalization
of
Students in Need Our very own Dr. Mahabir has released a new book “The
O Joseph Mahabil Marginalization of Student in Need”.
This book surveys the exclusion of students with disabilities from
obtaining an appropriate education in the early history of the
nation to the current time. It finds that in spite of the tireless
efforts of parents, advocates, court legislation and federal
mandates, students with disabilities especially minority students
and second language learners, still continue to be deprived of an
appropriate education.
This book is available for purchase on Amazon.com.

Southern California raised several hundred dollars
in support of a Brown Bag Childhood Hunger
Campaign and was the recipient of a Community
Service award presented by Inland Empire United
Way.

Cambridge College is proud to be a United Way
sponsor. We had a great time at the kickoff event
and look forward to continuing to give back to our
community!

2015 KICK-OFF

‘(/3('v)(’flé(//y United
Cambridge Way g

College
Inland Empire United Way
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Operation Community Cares

In celebration of our Veteran’s, o
Cambridge College Southern California VEteran,S C eIEbratlon
faculty and staff participated in
Operation Community Cares outreach
by packaging holiday care packages for
our service men and women.

Operation Community Cares is an
organization that proactively supports
the health and welfare of our American
Servicemen and Women across the
globe.

They have various programs that aim to
support the troops’ personal needs.
From an online message center, to a
photo album, to a place to donate
various items to and for our troops.
Visit their website at
www.OperationCommunityCared.org

ol my success.
4dmy college.



Student Spotlight: Student Ambassador
Tiffany Marzullo

Meet Tiffany Marzullo, our Undergraduate Student
Ambassador.

Tiffany is a natural leader which is why she was the
right choice for the job. Being an advocate for the
student body and someone new students can come
to with questions or concerns, and even the faculty
at times, is truly an honor for Student
Ambassadors. Tiffany is sincerely proud to
represent Cambridge College. As a current student
in the Human Services program she firmly believes
in what “My College My life,” Cambridge
represents.

"Cambridge is my college and I am taking the steps
in my life to succeed and fulfill my dreams. As the
Student Ambassador, I can only hope to shed and
share that light with many more." - Tiffany
Marzullo

She turns her fears into accomplishments and her
dreams into her reality! Thank you Tiffany for all
that you do and we are proud to have you as our
Student Ambassador.

The possibilities are endless, and it finally took
a great conversation with the admissions
counselor at Cambridge College, to get that
spark back in me! She opened my eyes to see
that I can still do what I have always set out to
do...Iam only 30 and I have my whole life
ahead of me. Why not make it worth my while
and set myself up for success? Turn my dears
into accomplishments. Make my dreams a
reality! I am going in with my head held high
and can confidently say, “I am ready to finish
my degree and become a college graduate. I
can see the light at the end of the tunnel, and
itis a bright one that is leading me to a
successful life and future!” Cambridge...I don’t
think you’re ready for me...but I am definitely

ready for you!
7;%0162/(% //d%za//a




A Message From A Student

“Hello everyone! My "ACKNOWLEDGMENTS"
for Cambridge College from my ILP research
paper...

I would like to thank my teachers, professor,
colleagues, and staffs that continuously support
and encourage me to “keep going, it will be over
before you know it”. Thank you for
understanding how important this Master’s
Degree was for me to achieve. This experience
has proven to me that I am stronger than I think.
I still cannot believe that I actually made it
through this Master’s Degree program. Thank
you everyone, from the bottom of my heart for
pushing me, so I can have the confidence in
myself and never give up in my goals.”

Class of 2014 B.A. Degree
Class of 2016 M.A Degree

-Darlene G.

Share your story today and inspire
someone. Find us and share
www.Facebook.com/CambridgelE

#MyLifeMyCollege

@ Cambridge
College
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Thank you Darlene for being an outstanding
student and person! We are excited about your
future and know that you'll accomplish great
things. Please continue to grace the world with
your amazing presence and commitment to your
own success. You're incredible dedication and
determination is a true example of the excellence
in our students at Cambridge College. Please join
us in congratulating Darlene in completing her
Master's of Education degree in Teaching Skills
and Methodologies.

Keep Up With Cambridge College

° follow us!

Keeping up with Cambridge College doesn’t stop with this newsletter. There is
still a lot to think about and more to learn. Looking for up to date information on
school closings or our latest event? Find us on Facebook @CambridgelE and

Would you like to see your face in Cambridge College Social Media and Marketing?
Find us on Instagram @cambridgecollege_edu and tag your photos #mylifemycollege

Remember that electronic communications, including
Twitter posts, are viewable by everyone. Messages should

be appropriate.



https://www.facebook.com/CambridgeIE/posts/930411013713043
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2015 At A Glance
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Proud of your alma mater and your experience at
Cambridge College? We’d love it if you’d consider
referring a friend, family member or even a
colleague, to explore their options for enrollment at
Cambridge! Follow this link to the Admissions Page

and get your friends & family on the path to success!

My Life.
My Success.

Director

Rita Clemons
rita.clemons@cambridgecollege.edu
909-635-0250 x1560

Admissions

Paula Flores
paula.flores@cambridgecollege.edu
909-635-0250 Xx1561 or
1-800-829-4723

Student Services

Courtenay Griffin
courtenay.griffin@cambridgecollege.edu
909-635-0250 ext. 1563

Academic Services 2" Vi~

Nancy Yates

nancy.yates@cambridgecollege.edu foue .
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Chief Editor

Vannessa Ceja
Vannessa.Ceja52@go.cambridgecollege.com

This newsletter is supported by the
Cambridge college Southern California Public

Cambridge College
Relations Committee.

Southern California

Changedtoto- e we’llmake sure tokeep 8686 Haven Avenue Suite100 * Rancho Cucamonga, CA 91730 * 909-635-0250
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